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MyChart New Look New Features  
MyChart is getting updated on October 21. When we update 
MyChart, the mobile app and MyChart website works the same.  
Using  MyChart on your phone or computer to manage your 
healthcare information will be even easier.  
New Look:  

• MyChart’s streamlined home page now includes short cut 
icons for common locations (Visits, medications, test 
results, messages) as well as a menu option for other 
locations.  

New Features 

• Below these icons is the health feed (just like a news feed). 
It includes alerts and reminders for you and the family 
members for whom you have  healthcare proxy. Their 
information is color coded within the health feed. 
Everyone’s information in one location. 

 
From the health feed, click to complete items. Proceed to eCheck-in prior to your visits, add 
appointments to your calendar, even check your account balances. There is a "View Details" 
option for each health feed item. The menu icon includes items used less frequently. There is a 
search feature within the menu to quickly access these details.   
 

 
 
What do you do now? 
Leave the details to us. The new version of MyChart is coming on October 21! 
When the MyChart update is completed, your current information will be populated to the 
new location within MyChart. When you login the first time, there is a brief tour of the New 
MyChart, take a minute and take a look around.  

New Look New Features  

 

This view is MyChart from your 
computer or tablet.  
Same Icons across the top, 
Health feed in the center, care 
team on the right.  
Nearly every feature is found 
in both applications of 
Mychart.  
 
 


